You Are Invited To The

RIAA‘

HHIH

e September 237l 2025
5 00. = 7 00 PM

Location:
New England Institute of Technology—
1 New England Tech Blvd
East Greenwich, RI 02818

Contact
riaaocollegefair@gmail.com with any questions or
visit riaao.com/annual-college-fair/ for more information!

|

Early set up for college reps at 4:00 PM




